
https://blog.granted.com/

US GUN LOBBY LAID GROUNDWORK AGAINST NEW GUN LAWS
Gun laws will have to change as early as possible, and it's very likely that President Obama will now move in that direction. After all, the shootings in
Connecticut has left the whole of U.S. shocked and new gun laws will have to be in place at the earliest. Although the National Rifle Association might have
lobbied for defeating any move to change the national gun policy in the past, it may not be possible for the group to do so anymore.
Read the full article here:
Gun lobby group laid groundwork against new laws

 


